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April 16, 2014
Present: Anne Mlod, President; John Kingsley, Vice-President; Katie Latanyshyn, Secretary; Marcia Walsh, Treasurer; Lisa Carr, Library Director; Leigh Romano, Programming Librarian; Danette Davis; Barbara Stith; Carolyn Hiza; Pat Messina; Mary Gomoll-Granicz; Joan Plis; Joan Sigona; Patsy Myers; Kathy Kruger; Lisa Sigona; Ruth Sullivan; Jean Ferguson. 
Treasurer’s Report: The report is on file with the secretary
Library Report: Participation in the Amazing Race generated a lot of positive feedback. National Library week was also a huge success at the library, with a lot of people commenting on the Friends’ participation. Mary Lovell is conducting several workshops in the history room teaching participants how to restore photographs and using the newly purchased scanner. 
Old Business
1. The Atlaff/Empire Friends report has been tabled.
2. The Barney program will be sometime in the fall.
New Business
1. The Friends will help to sponsor the Mother Goof program. A motion to provide a $50 donation was made by John, and Jean seconded.
2. We are working on updating the Friends’ Facebook page. We currently have 142 likes.For the time being, Anne will continue to update it. There is still a message on the old page referring people to the new page.
3. We will be looking into a local authors program later in the year.
4. Plans for the annual meeting were solidified. Anne will be bringing 6 bottles of wine and the gift certificate for AT Walleys. Lisa Sigona has acquired a MacKenzie Child’s vase for a raffle and is putting together a book basket with a Young Living Essential Oils kit. Other raffle prizes include 2 tickets for the last lecture of the Rosamund Gifford series. Tickets for all 3 raffles will be $5 or 3 for 10. Anne will be making the raffle tickets and invitations, and Marcia will address mailers for the annual meeting. Lisa Sigona will donate envelopes. John will coordinate refreshments, contact Chris Molloy, and coordinate set up.
5. Lisa Sigona has put together a list of potential speakers for the library and will continue to update the Friends on who she is inviting. Leigh would like to clarify whether this will fall under the jurisdiction of the Friends or the library.
6. The Friends will be providing Lisa Carr with a check at the annual meeting. She would like us to cover approximately $2,000 in expenses, including a bench with a plaque ($1,500), a Lego table ($200), and a bike rack ($300). John made a motion to spend the money, and Lisa Sigona seconded.
7. Marcia motioned to adjourn the meeting, and Pat approved.
